
From: Patrick Luckow <p.luckow@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 3:42 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 20-092 comments 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Please continue to support New Hampshire's Energy Efficiency Resource Standard. This is the 

perfect time to double down on our commitment to energy efficiency. As a recent transplant to 

the state, I know our bills can get high, but the biggest way to reduce them is state-supported 

investments in reducing the amount of energy we use. As a homeowner, the NHSaves program 

has been a great resource to me. I strongly support the plan proposed by our utilities. 

 

Thank you, 

Patrick Luckow 

Hanover, NH 
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